
  

 

 

 

 

     Welcome  
To Class 5S! 

 
        Miss Smith and 

Mrs Allen 

 

       

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Hello 4B, 

 

From Miss Smith… 

 

Welcome to 5S, I am SO excited to be your Teacher next year!  I have heard so many lovely things about you from your current 

Teacher and cannot wait to get to know you all properly.  I am sure that you all have lots of exciting plans for summer and I 

look forward to hearing all about them in September.  I am still deciding where I went to go on holiday this summer (I always 

decide last minute) but I am going to a friends wedding in Seville at the end of the holidays, which I am really looking forward 

to!  I will also spend the summer holidays catching up with my family and friends and having lots of cuddles with my little kitten 

Bruno!  He likes lots of attention and always wants to play!  In the past year or so, I have also starting playing tennis and golf so 

I will spend some time practising these new skills.   

Look after yourselves, stay safe and I look forward to welcoming you back to school in September! 

 

 

From Mrs Allen… 

 

Hello and welcome to 5S.  I am so looking forward to being your Teaching Assistant in September.  I’m sure lots of your faces 

will be familiar to me, as I’ve worked at Pitmaston for many years.  I cannot wait to get to know each and every one of you.  

When I’m at home, I read every day and have a collection of children’s books.  I love nature and all animals, especially dogs! 

Have a lovely summer! 


